
09 August 2022

Dear Parents / Caregivers / Whanau of Room 21 students,

Learning Conferences

We are pleased to advise that Learning Conferences for your child in Room 21 have been rescheduled.
Room 21 learning conferences will take place on Thursday 18th August,  9am - 5pm with Miss Maggs in a
meeting room in the Admin Block.

The 3-Way Learning Journey Conferences are a great opportunity for us to continue to develop learning
partnerships with whānau, parents, caregivers, students and sta�.

This will be a normal school day for students - Room 21 students will have a relief teacher on this day,
students will be able to join their whanau and Miss Maggs for their learning conference. Miss Maggs will be
available to meet with you between the hours of 9am - 5pm on this day.

Please make a booking online via the Skool Loop APP or by contacting the school o�ce.

When making your booking please indicate your preferred meeting type - in person, online meeting or via
telephone call.

Should you have any questions please contact the school o�ce.

Yours sincerely

R Dullabh
PRINCIPAL


